
TOWN OF THORNTOWN 

 

AREA PLANNING COMMISION MEETING 

 

October 14, 2019 

 

The Thorntown Area Planning Commission met on October 14, 2019 at the Town Hall. The 

meeting was called to order at 6:02 PM. 

 

 

Present were board members Melanie Gall, Shawn McClintock, Angie Moody, Don Gray,  Mark 

Garing, and Jack Pedigo. Absent was Ben Strong. 

 

 

Reports: 

 

  

  

Old Business: 

 

  

 

 

New Business: 

 

Received 2020 Census Report Form for new construction. Angie replying. 

 

Setback requirements are to be added to building permit applications. 

  

Concerns/Comments: 

   

 None 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:33 


